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  310 CITY HALL 

 15 WEST KELLOGG BOULEVARD 

 SAINT PAUL, MN 55102-1615 

 EMAIL:  legislativehearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

 PHONE:  (651) 266-8560    FAX:  (651) 266-8574 

November 21, 2011 
 
    
       
Joe Kunkel 
TJK Properties Inc 
PO Box 8101 
St. Paul, MN 55108 
 
VIA EMAIL:  joe.kunkel@tjkproperties.com 
 

 

Re: Appeal for property at 1625 Hewitt Avenue 
 
Dear Mr. Kunkel: 
 
Enclosed please find the minute from the November 8, 2011 hearing addressing the items that 
need to be code compliance.  The matter is laid over to Tuesday, November 22, 2011 at 3:30 
p.m. in Room 330 City Hall for follow-up on painting, photos and code on fire extinguisher.  It’s 
not necessary for you to attend.  Please note that an exterminator report needs to be submitted 
to our office. 
 
The City Council Public Hearing is scheduled for Wednesday, December 7, 2011 at 5:30 p.m. in 
Room 300 Council Chambers.   
 
If you have any further questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
/s/ 
 
Mai Vang 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator 
 
Attachment 
 
cc: Fire Supervisors (email w/ attachment) 
 Pat Fish (email w/ attachment) 
 Mitch Imbertson (email w/ attachment) 
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